

Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School William Booth Road, King's Lynn

William Booth Road, King's Lynn Norfolk PE30 4RR Telephone: 01553 774666

Email: office@fairstead.norfolk.sch.uk

At Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School, we nurture and invest in our relationships. We identify each individual's potential and work as a team to create a safe environment for everyone to grow and succeed.

Dear Parents / Carers,

Please be reminded about the schools uniform policy for PE. Your child can wear their PE kit to school on the day that they have PE. They do not need to bring their uniform to change in to and may wear jogging bottoms over their PE shorts.

On those days we expect all children at Fairstead Community Primary and Nursery School to wear the following:

- Plain burgundy PE shirt (available from the school office for £1.95)
- Plain black shorts
- Plain black jogging bottoms (in colder weather)
- School sweatshirt
- A change of trainers/plimsolls for indoor PE

If your child has pierced ears **only small studs are permitted**. However, on the days that your child has PE these **must be removed** by the adult prior to coming to school or by the child before the PE lesson. Staff are not permitted to assist your child in the removal of earrings nor can they provide a covering – you may choose to do so at home. **No other jewellery can be worn during the PE lesson**.

If you are experiencing difficulty in providing PE kit for your child please speak to your class teacher or contact the school office for some advice and support.

Yours sincerely

.0

Daniel Farthing

Headteacher

Be Safe



Be Respectful



Be a Learner



Be Responsible

